
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

VISAMA ROAD TO BE CLOSED INDEFINITELY FOR NAUSORI 
AIRPORT UPGRADE AND RUNWAY EXTENSION PROJECT  
 
 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like to advise members of the public that we will be closing 
Visama Road from 7am, Thursday 24th January 2019 indefinitely to cater for the Nausori Airport 
Upgrade and Runway Extension Project  
 
Motorists are requested to plan their travel accordingly and use available alternative access 
through Hangar Road. We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For further queries please 
call the FRA on 5720.  

  



 


